

Lynch Development Associates 74 New York Avenue Suite 2 Huntington, NY 11743

Dear Kevin,

As we prepare to begin the renovation of our Church, I wanted to take a moment to thank you and all of the staff at L.D.A. for helping to get us to this moment. When Holy Family Parish kicked off our 60th Anniversary Capital Campaign in March of 2011, we had the good fortune to have Mr. Tom Smith as our campaign manager. Mr. Smith was always accessible to me, my staff, the volunteers and the Parish in general to answer any and all questions that arose during this time. He ably guided us through the beginning phase of our campaign which consisted of inviting our parishioners to several informational meetings and from there the recruitment of volunteers to visit with other parishioners to share the purpose and goal of what we were about to undertake. It also involved enlisting volunteers to assist in a parish wide mailing with the purpose of reaching as many of our congregation as possible to enable them to make informed decisions regarding their pledges. This was a huge undertaking that was carried out with great efficiency and with no disruption to the everyday tasks of the Parish Office.

As we are currently in the redemption phase of our campaign we are grateful for assistance with the statement mailings as well as tax letters etc. for all of our donors. Mr. Tony Persico and Ms. Jacqueline Vano have been accessible to all staff and parishioners for any questions that have arisen during this phase.

Our venture with Lynch Development and its' aforementioned staff has been a rewarding one and we are grateful to all of you for a successful campaign.

Peace,

Father Gerard Gentleman

Pastor